
MEMORANDUM 
 
October 21, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  State quarter event 
 
 
You should already have the black binder prepared by MDA, which contains the agenda, 
your remarks and other information on this event.  The attached script is for your 
information, and should be placed under the “agenda” tab of your binder for easy 
reference.   
 
I have also attached a new page (page #9) for your remarks to replace the page currently 
in the binder.  The current page recognizes Dr. Polles and Green Oak Nursery, 
recognition that will be done by Maggie Wade.  I have changed your remarks to instead 
recognize Libby Hartfield and the staff at the Natural Science Museum. 
 


